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Tim Maggart Music and the National Civil War Naval Museum Present 
 The New American Freedom Train Show July 5, 2014 

 
COLUMBUS, GA – Singer/Songwriter Tim Maggart and the National Civil War Naval Museum are 
co-producing the New American Freedom Train Show, a multi-media concert dedicated to our nation’s 
military and their families, this Independence Day weekend. Like the Freedom Train of 1947, the New 
American Freedom Train Show’s mission is to revive the American spirit through the music of veteran 
Tim Maggart and his band. Interviews with veterans and their families will be shown throughout the 
concert creating a truly personal connection and understanding of the sacrifice our military has made 
both in combat and civilian life. 
 
The New American Freedom Train Show will be performed at the Historic Springer Opera House 
Saturday July 5th at 7:30pm. Guests are encouraged to reserve tickets online at 
www.springeroperahouse.org or by calling 706.327.3688. 
 
WHAT: New American Freedom Train Stage Show 
WHO: Co-production of Tim Maggart Music and the National Civil War Naval Museum 
WHERE: Historic Springer Opera House 103 10th St, Columbus, GA 31901 
WHEN: 7:30pm Saturday July 5th, 2014 
TICKETS: www.springeroperahouse.org 

 
### 

About the National Civil War Naval Museum: The National Civil War Naval Museum features two original Civil War 
military vessels, uniforms, equipment and weapons used by the Union and Confederate navies. The Museum has special 
events scheduled throughout the year including living history programs, tours and community outreach. A schedule of 
events can be located on the Museum website. The Museum is located in South Commons near the Civic Center in 
downtown Columbus. For more information, call 706-327-9798 or visit www.portcolumbus.org. 
 


